
ATTENTION: House Rules Committee Chair & Legislators 

FROM: Ruth Bendl 

RE: HB3175 

 

3.13.13 

 

Please amend this bill to require college students, who are often from 

out of state, or even on temporary visas from overseas, to provide 

proof of legal status, when applying for voter registration. 

 

Many are not familiar with eligibility requirements, and may not be 

properly advised when requested to register. 
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